
  

 
 

 

 
 
May 31, 2022 

Mr. Scott Davis 
Schmidt Construction Company 
2635 Delta Dr. 
Colorado Springs, CO 80910 

Re: Fountain Pit, Permit No. M-1982-155;  
 Corrective Action Due Date Extension Approval  
 
Dear Mr. Davis, 
 
On May 27, 2022 the Division received via email from Mark Heifner a request to extend the due 
date for the corrective action related to updating and clarifying the mine plan.  The emailed request 
proposed a due date of July 1, 2022 to allow for time to complete internal reviews of requested 
technical Revision.  The Division hereby approves your request for an extension to July 1, 2022.    

If you have any questions, please contact me at (303) 328-5229. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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